
Update on the Ministry 
     What a joy it has been to do ministry this year. We are so 

undeserving and yet God has still chosen to use us in this partnership 

together for His purposes! This year we have seen multiple people 

profess faith in Christ, trained over 250 people on the content of the 

gospel and on evangelism, been part of 3 missions trips, and preached 

in many churches. This is all grace from God. Here are some prayer 

requests as we look into 2025: 

1. Pray for the last 17% of our support to be raised. 

2. For our family to continue to grow in godliness and for the 

salvation of our daughters (Sofia and Natalia). 

3. Pray for the salvation of the lost and the equipping of the 

saints through the ministry. 

4. Pray for this new year of ministry to be full of God 

glorifying service to the Lord, and many open doors. 

   The Gospel Going Forth 

     It was a normal day in Towson, giving the gospel to college 

students and anyone walking by the library bus stop. A young man 

came by named Jaquan. We engaged in a conversation, and he 

asked many questions about the gospel. After about an hour and a 

half of talking, missing his bus so he could continue to ask 

questions, I finally asked him if he was ready to turn and trust 

Christ as His Lord and Savior. He knew the gospel, was able to 

articulate the gospel, and it seemed to me he was ready to turn and 

be saved. I simply told him I was glad to continue to talk to him 

and answer questions, but that ultimately, I cannot do anything for 

him. I told him, “If you know you are a sinner and Jesus is the only 

way to be saved, you need to call on Him!” After a moment he told 

me he wanted to pray and repent of his sins and trust in the Lord! I 

prayed for him and then he expressed his heart to God, calling on 

Christ to save him from his sins. We praise the Lord for this and 

continue to pray for Jaquan and others, that more will come to 

Christ. As you partner with us, you are reaching people like Jaquan! 
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Tracts 

This year we have handed out more tracts than nearly 

any year of ministry thus far! We handed out 14,305 

tracts in 2024! Praise the Lord for the gospel going forth 

in written form!  

Proclamation 
In 2024, we have been able to share the gospel to 5,953 

people through conversations, preaching, or at speaking 

engagements. Will you pray with us for the salvation of 

those who heard the gospel?  

 

 

 

 

Outreaches 

God has given us an amazing privilege of giving the 

gospel through 210 outreaches this year. The Lord has 

graciously helped us to hold more outreaches in 2024 

than any year in the past. Pray for even more 

outreaches in 2025! 

 

Training 
God has opened the door for 23 

speaking/teaching/training opportunities so far 

this year. In this year so far, we have trained 

264 people on the gospel and how to share it. 

Praise the Lord for the opportunity to fulfill 

this aspect of being an evangelist!  
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